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April 4, 2024 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
As previously stated, our barge, the KRS 286, which was expected to arrive in Honolulu from 
the Ports of Kaumalapau and Kaunakakai today April 4, 2024, has been delayed due to a 
mechanical issue with our towing tug.  Our team has been working through the mechanical 
issue with the tug and will provide an update on the new estimated time of arrival of the barge in 
Honolulu tomorrow.    
 
For the most up-to-date information on sailing schedule changes and cargo availability, visit our 
website at www.youngbrothershawaii.com and sign up for our customer notices at 
www.youngbrothers.com/email-updates/ or follow us on social media 
@youngbrothershawaii/@youngbrothershi.   
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding.    
 
Sincerely,  
Young Brothers, LLC 
  


